Office of the City Attorney

Robert K. Weber City Attorney



Scott R. Letteney Deputy City Attorney

Scott Lewis Assistant City Attorney

Stacey Salvo Paralegal

April 26, 2007

HONORABLE GARY BECKER and MEMBERS OF THE COMMON COUNCIL

RE: CLAIM OF ED & DARLENE AUDE

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

The City has received a claim for reimbursement for repair expenses to the sewer main adjacent to 1520 Carlisle Avenue.

The City's plumbing inspector has confirmed that part of the problem was that the wye connection to the main was broken.

After reviewing the information available to me, it is my recommendation that payment be made in the amount of \$29,775.20.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Scott Letteney

Deputy City Attorney